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Dear Sir/Madame

I am extremely concerned that vattenfall are wishing to put HGV traffic through the village of Cawston, the
village is already a rat run for HGV traffic to the winery in the village.

I do not think there should be any further HGV traffic as there are many buildings close to the road that may
incur damage to the structures and the old railway bridge is not suitable for any increase in my opinion.
When vattenfall decide to proceed with these projects they should look at the impact it may have on local
residents and find ways to organise the logistics accordingly.

It should not be about the financial rewards and subsidies but unfortunately it appears that targets are more a
priority than the residents that will be affected by such traffic 24/7 it just is not acceptable.

I shall be writing to the press and local television company’s to voice my concern at the way foreign company’s
ride rough shod over the feelings of the residents and how 24/7 HGV traffic is not acceptable in a village
location not suitable for such traffic.

I hope you strongly oppose the planned route and refuse permission, it is not acceptable to allow such blatant
disregard for local residents opinions and possible financial and health issues.

Yours sincerely Mr Darren Hilldrup
Cawston resident.
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